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February 6, 2021        Communications Associate 
 
Since our last board meeting, I have engaged in the following tasks: 

 

• Created and distributed the 

Regional Christmas Offering 

Video 

 

• Notified pastors of the need 

to fill out the Ministerial 

Standing Renewal Form and 

tracked the documentation.  I 

sent reminders via email and USPS 

 

• Updated pastoral records in the CDM data base used by the 

regional and general church in connection with the Disciples 

Home Missions. 

 

• Created registration form and 

process for the upcoming March 13 

Women’s event online 

 

• Set up the online Fair Trade Sale and publicized it.   

• Coordinated the sales/shipping of 

Fair Trade Sale merchandise with 

Renee Windsor-White 

 

• Updated the templates/artwork regularly for our Facebook 

page, Common Current online newsletter, and our website 

 

• Adapted the Week of Compassion offering 

video from the general church to include 

pictures of ministries within our own 

regional church. 


